Pacific Coast Glazing, Inc.

Phone: 619 279-5000 Fax: 619 704-0824 License: C-17 #938152
“A WBE, MBE, SDBE”

ATTACHMENT A - LETTER OF ASSENT
June 24, 2016
San Diego County Building & Construction Trades Council
3737 Camino Del Rio South, Suite 202
San Diego, CA 92108

Fax: (619) 521-2917
Email: tom(@sdbuildingtrades.com; danielle@sdbuildingtrades.com

Attention: Tom Lemmon

Re: San Diego Unified School District Project Stabilization Agreement Construction and Major
Rehabilitation Funded By Proposition S (“PSA”)

Dear Sir;

This is to confirm Pacific Coast Glazing, Inc., agrees to be a party to and bound by the San Diego Unified
School District Project Stabilization Agreement - School Construction Major Rehabilitation Funded by
Proposition S (“PSA”) effective July 28, 2009, consisting of the Resolution dated July 28, 2009, the
Agreement between the San Diego Unified School District and the San Diego Building and Construction
Trades, the Agreement between the San Diego Unified School District and the Southwest Regional
Council of Carpenters, and Addendum No. 1, and as the PSA may, from time to time, be amended by the
negotiating parties or interpreted pursuant to its terms. Such obligation to be a party and bound by this
Agreement shall extend to all work covered by the Agreement undertaken by this Company on the Project
pursuant to SDUSD Contract No. CZ-16-0977-29 and Whole Site Modernization at Miller
Elementary School, and this Company shall require all of its subcontractors of whatever tier to be
similarly bound for all work within the scope of the Agreement by signing and furnishing to you an
identical Letter of Assent prior to their commencement of work.

Sincerely,

Pacific Coas G?ng, Inc.
By: M %

Adam Posik, Vice President

[Copies of this Letter must be submitted by Contractor to the Project Labor Coordinator, the San Diego
Building and Construction Trades and to the Carpenters consistent with Article II, Section 2.4(b)]

1451 Morena Blvd. San Diego, California 92110



Larm Mendez

From: Larry Mendez <larry@pacificcoastglazing.com>

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 2:56 PM

To: ‘tom@sdbuildingtrades.com'’

Cc: ‘danielle@sdbuildingtrades.com’ (danielle@sdbuildingtrades.com)

Subject: Letter of Assent for Miller Elementary School

Attachments: LOA - San Diego County Building & Construction Trades Council signed.pdf

Good afternoon Tom,

We have our signed Letter of Assent attached above on our Miller Elementary School project.
Please let us know if there is anything further you need from us.

Thank you and have a wonderful day.

Respectfully,

Lawrence Mendez, Jr.

Accounting Manager

Pacific Coast Glazing, Ine.

1451 Morena Blvid,

San Diego, CA 92110

Phone (619) 279-5000 Fixt. 16, Fax (619) 704-0824
www.pacificcoastglazing.com

Respectfully,

Lawrence Mendez, Jr.

Accounting Manager

Pacific Coast Glazing, Inc.

1451 Morena Bivd,

San Diego, CA 92110

Phone (619) 279-5000 Ixt. 16, Fax (619) 704-0824
www.pacificcoastglazing.com




